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But as for me, the nearness of God is my good; I have 
made the Lord GOD my refuge, That I may tell of all 
Your works. - Psalm 73:28 

   Whether we realize it or not, the cry of our heart is to 
be near to God. All that the world offers does not 
compare to the goodness of God. It is because God is 
good that we can take refuge in Him. We are to share 
that goodness to others through testimony and 
preaching the Gospel, and thus tell all His works. For 
three weeks, a cousin and his wife and two daughters 
(Bill and Terri Valley — related to Dale Thurlby), 
stayed with me. They not only enjoyed the scenery of 
Alaska but helped share in the ministry outreach here. 

  They have a unique ministry in which they witness to 
others by wearing “Trust Jesus,” tee-shirts, so that 
people see the essence of the Gospel message before 
they realize what they’re reading. Of course, they share 
their personal testimony as well to all who are willing 
to listen. Four and a half years ago, Terri, who had been 
a dedicated Mormon for 25 years, discovered the truth 
of the Gospel message, when Jesus removed the “scales 
from her eyes” and revealed the truth of God’s love to 
her. Now she shares that testimony wherever she goes 
and she and Bill give out these tee-shirts for free for 
others to do the same. God can use everyone of us in a 

 unique way to express God’s love to others. Don’t limit 
what God will do through you! Below, Terri is sharing 
her testimony at KJNP 
(King Jesus North 
Pole) radio station that 
reaches Alaska and 
parts of Canada. They 
broadcast everyday 
and have a special 
meeting for 
testimonies and 
singing on Saturday 
nights. Many villages 
receive this broadcast 
and it is one of the 
only radio 
stations they 
can get — a 
true blessing 
for them. In 
the photo at 
right, we are 
praying for 
David Ebel, 
a dedicated 
young man 
who will be attending the University of Alaska. David 
has been a real blessing at the YWAM base, and he, and 
his family, have helped with so many needs from 
clearing snow, to repairing the base, and the many 
outreaches we have done. As we approach our winter 
season, we will continue our weekly prayer meetings, 
teachings, and weekend ministry at the Native Churches 
we work with. Let us all remember to draw near to God 
and proclaim the testimony of His work! 
    

Co-laborers in Christ, 
Joyce Thurlby

Prayer Requests: 
• Outreaches for 2019 
• Local Ministry 
• Preparation for Winter Season
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